
Rodolfo Sabonge Calls for Holistic Collaboration at the 22nd Caribbean Shipping
Executives’ Conference

At the 22nd Caribbean Shipping Executives’ Conference in Miami Florida on 20 May, 2024, the ACS
Secretary General, Rodolfo Sabonge, participated in a panel discussion on “Stimulating Caribbean
Commerce: Collaborative Strategies to foster Inter-Island Trade” alongside Maxim Mella of
AGEPORT and Jean-Phillippe Baussan from AGEMAR S.A.


